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Kloten, March 28, 2024 

 

 

Mutual Assistance for ACA – Austrian Cockpit Association 

 

Dear Mr. Strobl, President 

It is with great concern that we heard about the ongoing issues regarding the CLA negotiations 
at AUA. It is of extreme concern, that the dialogue regarding salary, pension, flight time duty 
and working conditions has stopped and the management of AUA ignores the concerns raised 
by its social partners. 

Many pilots and their unions worldwide agreed to help their companies during the Corona crisis 
with special agreements. Looking at the aviation sector now, the crisis is over. 2023 was an 
extremely successful year for the aviation industry, especially for AUA.  

It is time to adapt the working conditions to reality in their entirety. The differences to other 
Lufthansa Group airlines are considerable. The current working conditions are disproportionate 
to the performance of all employees in recent years. 

We call on AUA management to resume the dialog with the social partners in order to offer 
sustainable and future-proof working conditions. AEROPERS-SwissALPA and its members 
supports ACA and the pilots of AUA in any way possible. 

Sincerely 

 

Clemens Kopetz 
President 
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